
 

  

 

 

Burnaby South Secondary School and 
The BC Provincial School for the Deaf | October 30, 2024 
  

Rebels Newsletter 
Please see below 
the Bell Schedule 
for early 
dismissal on 
Thursday, 
October 31st, 
2024  
 

 
 

The 2025 Yearbook is available for purchase!  The early 
bird pricing is $55 until October 31, 2024.  All early 
bird purchases will have the student’s name 
personalized/stamped on their yearbook. 

Price increases to $70 on November 1st and only a 
limited number of extra yearbooks are purchased.  The 
2022, 2023 and 2024 Yearbooks sold out leaving some 
students without so, order yours NOW. 

Remember to ask your parents if a yearbook was 
purchased. 

 



  

 

 

Spirit Week 
 
Get ready to embrace 
the cozy vibes and 
autumn fun as Student 
Government proudly 
presents Fall Spirit 
Week! From October 
28th to November 1st, 

each day will have a special theme for teachers and 
students to show off their creativity and school spirit by 
dressing up! Tag our Instagram account 
@bbysouthstudentgov on your stories for a feature!!! 
  
Here are the themes for each day: 
Denim Monday: Wear Denim Clothes 
Twin Tuesday: Dress up as TWINZIES! 
Rebels Gear/Jersey Wednesday: Wear your Rebels 
Gear or Jersey 
Costume Thursday: Dress up for Halloween 
Purple Friday: Wear a purple shirt to show support for 

victims of domestic violence 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday, October 30th – Parent/Teacher Interviews 
(Virtual) 
 
Wednesday, Ocrtober 30th – Student Early Dismissal 
 
Thursday, October 31st – Student Early Dismissal 
 
Thursday, October 31st – Last day to purchase Yearbook at 
early bird price $55 
 
Friday, November 1st – US College/.University Deadline to 
apply for September 2025 Early Acceptance 
 
Monday, November 4th – Artona Grad Group Photos, 3:30  
– 9:00 pm 
 
Thursday, November 7th – University of Toronto deadline 
for Sept. 2025 Early Admission 
 
Friday, November 8th - National Indigenous Veterans Day 

South’s NEXT TOP REBEL! 

Want to be the BEST REBEL in all of South? Come 
compete in SNTR where we play fun games like Hungry 
Hungry Hippos, Jungle-themed Scavenger Hunt, 
Charades and end of the night with delicious s’mores 
along with Karaoke! Food and drinks are provided 
throughout the night! To participate, all teammates are 
required to donate a minimum of $20 through 
SchoolCash online or pay cash (see Ms. Sandhu at 
A102). 
 
All donations will go to Downtown Eastside Women’s 
Centre, which is a drop-in center and provides a 24-hour 
emergency shelter and 500 meals per day. They also plan 
and chair events for Indigenous women’s projects like 
Indigenous plant walks, outings for Indigenous women, 
counseling, cultural and community art projects and 
workshops. Sign ups are on SG’s Instagram bio: 
@bbysouthstudentgov! 
 

 
 

“Education’s purpose is to replace an empty mind with an open one. “ Malcolm Forbes 

 
Website:https://south.burnabyschools.ca/ 

 
Contact: 

 
Email: 

 604-296-6880 South.info@burnabyschools.ca 
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